
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The TriCo Linguistics Department and affiliated faculty had a strong 
showing at the Linguistic Society of America, American Dialect Society, and 
Society for the Study of the Indigenous Languages of the Americas joint 
annual meeting in New York City in January. Profs. Shizhe Huang, Jane 
Chandlee, Amanda Payne, Noah Elkins, Rikker Dockum, Nicté Fuller 
Medina, Kirby Conrod, Maura O'Leary, Mike Donovan, and Johnny 
Bundschuh, as well as students Max Winig, Ell Rose, Qiyou Lu, Michaela 
Richter, Roma Sarathi, and Kanyarin Boonkongchuen all had their work 
presented at the conference; Donna Jo Napoli received an award. Other 
faculty and students also attended. 
 
Pictured: TriCo linguists past and present: Meghan Tarpey '26, Mike 
Donovan, Canaan Briess '16, Aaliyah Bullen '25, Amanda Payne, Byron 
Ahn, Emily Gasser, Carolyn Anderson '14, Johnny Bundschuh, Kirby 
Conrod, Rikker Dockum, Sarah Babinski '16, Elizabeth Bailey '27, Shizhe 
Huang, Iris Kim '26, Noah Elkins, Max Winig '24, Ell Rose '24, Maura 
O'Leary, E.K. Brickner '22. 


